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            Paris, 30 April 2010 
 

 
Dear Sirs,    
 
I'm pleased to invite you to the Annual General Meeting of Mission Opérationnelle 
Transfrontalière (MOT) that will be held this year on the invitation of the Caisse des Dépôts: 
 

Thursday 3 June 2010 at 11:30 am 
in the premices of Caisse des Dépôts,  

15 quai Anatole France 
F – 75007 Paris  

 
 

As you see from the joint program we use the occasion of the presence of a large number of 
members of our network to organise a Conference-debate* on the topic “Future organization 
and financing of cross-border cooperation in Europe” on Wednesday 2 June at 3 pm. 
 
In addition, you will have the possibility of attending as observer the Board of directors* of 
MOT which will take place on Thursday 3 June from 10 am to 11 am. 

I wish you to be numerous to join us and participate in the exchanges of our network and thank 
you in advance for confirming you presence by returning the registration form before 21 May.  

You will receive all documents related to the meeting during the session. Please find attached the 
program of the two days and some practical information on access and accommodation.  

We would be very pleased to welcome you to our Conference-debate and AGM. 

Yours sincerely.  

   President of MOT  
 

 
 

 
 
 
Michel DELEBARRE 
Former Minister of State 

 Deputy and mayor of Dunkerque 
 
Attached: program of the two days, practical information, registration form 
 

* A simultaneous translation in English will be assured for the Conference-debate on 2 June as well as the Board of directors and 
the AGM on 3 June. The three events take place at: Caisse des Dépôts, 15 quai Anatole France, F – 75007 Paris 


